
Support South Lanarkshire Council’s 

Please help if you can –  

you can donate here  

until 10 January.

We are looking for  
donations of new or nearly new winter 

jackets that will be 
suitable for early years, primary and secondary aged children and  

young people.

These will be  
laundered and 

redistributed to 
children and young 

people across  
South Lanarkshire  

who need them.

winter clothing  

campaign  here

If you need this information in another 
language or format, please contact us to 
discuss how we can best meet your needs.   
Phone: 0303 123 1015   
Email: equalities@southlanarkshire.gov.uk
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